
Camp Addisone Boyce will reopen as scheduled on Monday, July 17. View in Browser

Dear Camp Addisone Boyce Families, 

Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we assessed the damage

done to CAB in this week's storm and underwent the necessary repairs. We are

thrilled to announce that CAB will reopen on its normal schedule Monday, July

17th! 

We have been in contact with our bussing company, and they are ready to

resume the regular route, provided the roads are open, and pickup/dropoff

points are accessible. 

Our CAB Camp Director, Sun�ower, has been working this week to get in touch

with our bus route locations to con�rm they are able to accommodate the buses

and campers. We are still waiting to hear from the following locations: 

• Nyack 

• Stony Point

If your stop is one of these locations, please try to make other transportation

arrangements for your camper, as we cannot guarantee the stop will be on

Monday's route. We will provide further updates as we hear back from the

locations and as more road openings are con�rmed. 

If you have any questions, please email membercare@girlscoutshh.org or call

855-232-GSHH (4744).

Yours in Girl Scouting, 

Girl Scouts Heart of the Hudson, Inc.

Have a question? Don't be shy!

Contact us for more information.
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